
Salisbury Conservation Commission
Meeting Summary
December 27, 2023

Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Kathleen Doyle, Member Present
Laura Deming, Vice Chairman Cheryl
Bentley, Secretary

Visitors: None.

Present Michael Rossetti, Member Present
Absent Paula Munier Lee, Alternate Present

Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. Chairman Dave Kelly made Alternate
Member Paula Munier Lee a voting member for tonight’s meeting.

Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed previous October 25, 2023, draft meeting minutes.
Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to accept the minutes without changes. Member Michael
Rossetti seconded that motion. All voted in favor. Motion carried.

Old Business - NRI: Member Kathleen Doyle shared a draft copy of the NRI that was worked on in
prior years. Members need to make a list of maps they want to include and have printed. It was
commented to include a Resource Site map. Five Rivers has a Conservation Plan.

Members had further discussion on shoreland overlay districts and discussion on septic systems.
There was also discussion on bills coming up and how they relate to Conservation.

New Business - Members discussed NH Association of Conservation Commissions Conference
event and classes presented at the event. One class covered was on snowmobile trails and how
wildlife will be affected.

Members also discussed how the forest is changing and trees are under attack from insects and
disease.

Members discussed the Deed for Montgomery Road. Members were given a copy of the document
and asked to review it and share comments, if any, via email with the Chairman over next week.

Mail - No mail.

Next meeting to be held on Wednesday, January 24, 2024.

Adjournment - Chairman Dave Kelly motioned to adjourn. Member Kathleen Doyle seconded
the motion. All voted in favor. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted by:
Kathleen Doyle



_________________________________________
Dave Kelly, Chairman
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